

Name:.....

Class:.....

READING**I. Look and read. Choose the correct words and write them on the lines. (... /8)**

sunshine

humid

gray

breezy

flood

tomorrow

spring

winter

summer

The season of the year between winter and summer.	...spring...
1. The light and warmth that comes from the sun.	
2. The warmest season of the year, between spring and autumn.	
3. The night of the present day.	
4. A storm with thunder and lightning, usually heavy rain.	
5. The day after today.	
6. The weather is this when there are dark clouds in the sky.	
7. The coldest season of the year, between autumn and spring.	
8. The weather is this when there are no clouds in the sky.	

thunderstorm

tonight

clear

dry

rainstorm

II. Read the conversation and choose the best answer. Write a letter (A-H) for each answer.**You do not need to use all letters. (... /6)****Example:**

Alfie:	I hope the weather is cool tonight, Tom!	A. Oh, then I'm going to play outside.
Tom:	...H...	B. It's cool and calm.
1. Alfie:	I'm going to visit the water park tomorrow. It won't be fun in rain.	C. Yeah, me too.
Tom:		D. I'm going to fly a kite in the park with my friends
2. Alfie:	It's clear today.	E. I'm going to visit Rome in Italy.
Tom:		F. Yes. You can't go swimming in the rain.
3. Alfie:	What are you going to do?	G. I like it because I like reading stories.
Tom:		H. I hope so, too.
4. Alfie:	But the weather won't be good in the afternoon. There will be some showers.	I. I know. I'm going to bring my umbrella.
Tom:		
5. Alfie:	Where are you going on vacation, Tom?	
Tom:		
6. Alfie:	What's the weather like there in the spring?	
Tom:		

III. Read the text. Circle the correct letter. (... /6)

Hello, everyone! My name's Elio. I live in Adelaide, Australia. We have four seasons in my city. The weather here changes a lot at different times of the year. In the summer, it's hot and dry. People often wear light clothes and visit the water park or go to the beach. We sometimes have thunderstorms in the summer. In the fall, it's warm and dry. Fall is the best time to have a picnic because the weather is nice. It rarely rains in the fall. And it's rainy and cold in the winter. People wear warm clothes and enjoy hot food. I like cold weather. It's cool and breezy in the spring. It's spring now. I hope the weather is breezy and clear. I want to fly a kite and ride my bike. There will be a rainstorm next week, so I'm going to bring my umbrella and my raincoat to school. I love school because school is really fun. My friends and I learn a lot of things at school!

Example: Why does Elio love school?

- a. Because he loves his friends.
- ☒ b. Because school is fun.
- c. Because the teachers are friendly.

- | | |
|---|---|
| 1. How many seasons are there in Adelaide? | 4. What does Elio say rarely happens in the fall? |
| a. Four. | a. It snows. |
| b. Three. | b. It rains. |
| c. Two. | c. It's sunny. |
| 2. What's the weather like there in the summer? | 5. What should people do in the winter? |
| a. It's warm and rainy. | a. Wear warm clothes and eat hot food |
| b. It's hot and dry. | b. Bring umbrellas and raincoats |
| c. It's cold and windy. | c. Visit the water park or go to the beach |
| 3. When is the best time to have a picnic? | 6. What will there be next week? |
| a. In the spring | a. a snowstorm |
| b. In the summer | b. a thunderstorm |
| c. In the fall | c. a rainstorm |